
 

 
Michael Janigan 

Counsel for VECC 
613-562-4002 

July 04, 2012 
 VIA MAIL and E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: EB-2011-0112 Canadian Niagara Power Inc. 

 
VECC supports the proposed addition of accounting standards to the issue list in 
this proceeding as suggested by SEC in their letter to the Board of June 21, 
2012.    
 
VECC submits that the Issues List as drafted is sufficiently broad and is 
acceptable. Like other intervenors, VECC takes the position that at the beginning 
of the process the issues list should interpreted broadly. It is our experience that 
as the evidence is examined in detail the scope of the issues narrows naturally 
during the course of the proceeding. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 
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cc.  CNPI. 
Attn: Mr. Douglas Bradbury 
doug.bradbury@cnpower.com 
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